
Baum, Beth - EBSA 

From: Debbie Archer [Debbie_Archer@elwyn.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 2:59 PM

Cc: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA

Subject: Comments on the CHIP Notice

2/19/2010

This is a rather long notice.  To include all of the contact information of all the states significantly adds to 
the notice.  While I understand the reasoning behind the inclusion of it, can it simply direct individuals to a 
website where the information will be updated as well?  I have tried several ways of reducing the 
information to one page with no success.   
  
Employees are inundated with notices during open enrollment, if the information is not kept short, it will be 
lost.   
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Debbie Archer, PHR 
Benefits Administrator 
debbie_archer@elwyn.org 
  
Elwyn 
111 Elwyn Road Elwyn, PA 19063 
P: 610.891.2518 F: 610.891.7046 
  
  
  


